
Information 

9th NORDIC WORKSHOP ON REINDEER RESEARCH 

The NOR-workshop will be held in Uppsala, Sweden, in November 1996, most likely during week 
no 47. Further details will be provided in the near future. N O R offers some possibilities for travel 
grants, if interested, please see separate announcement for details. The dead line for travel grant 
applications for the NOR-workshop in Uppsala is June 1, 1996. 

NORDIC COUNCIL FOR REINDEER RESEARCH 
Grants 1996 

Applications will be considered for: 
- participation in congresses, symposia, scientific meetings, etc. 
- shorter stay for studying 
- arrangements of meetings for small groups of researchers to discuss particular subjects 

To be considered, the application has to include the following information: 
- applicant's name, university/college address, current position (researcher, research scolar, 

student) and if salaried person or borrower 
- the purpose of the "project", more detailed information 
- destination, means of travel, purpose for journey, budget (cheapest maintenance and travel) 
- other grants applicated 
- presentation (oral, poster) 

The grants are to be used in the financial year of 1996. Successful applicants must report to N O R 
before receiving the grant. Student applicants are prioritized and, this year, the main purpose for the 
N O R grant is to support participation at the 1996 NOR-workshop in Uppsala (Ninth Nordic 
Workshop on Reindeer Research). 

Deadline for applying is June 1, 1996 Complete application and send it to N O R , c/o N V H , Institute 
of Arctic Veterinary Medicine, N-9005 Tromsø, Norway. 

Errata 
Rangifer, no 1, 1995 
The reference list on page 18 in the paper by Applegate & Gray was left out by a printing mistake. 
The list is enclosed in the present edition. Fasten it on page 18 of Rangifer, no 1, 1995. 
The correct address of R.D. Applegate as corresponding author is: 
Kansas Dept. of Wildlife & Parks, Investigation and Inventory Office, 1830 Merchant, P.O.Box 1525, 
Emporia, Kansas 66801-1525, USA 
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Information about the conference Putting Caribou Knowledge into an Ecosystem Context, is availa­
ble from: 
7th North American Caribou Conference, c/o Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources, Northwest 
Science & Technology, RR#1, 25th Sideroad, Thunder Bay, Ontario, Canada P7C 4T9. Tel. (807) 
939-3102, fax (807) 939-1841, Internet: RACEYGE@EPO.GOV.ON.CA (case sensitive). 

6 t h North 
American 
Caribou 
Workshop 

Rangifer Special Issue No. 9, 1996. 
Proceedings: 6th N A C W and GRCW, 1994. 

Proceedings from 6th North American Caribou Workshop and George River Caribou Workshop in 
1994 is under production at last. The authors will be contacted in March or April 1996, and at this 
time receive galley proofs. The editor apologizes that unforeseen circumstances have delayed this 
publication, but the printing is scheduled for May/June 1996. 

This edition of Rangifer closes volume 15. 
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